From: registrar

Sent: September-12-17 3:50 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:15 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Roberta Jamieson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Comments --

We can not afford our delivery rates in rural Ontario already! Please! We cannot afford higher rates. If our rates do not
DROP we may hAve to leave the province. All our friends and family areunion HERE! the government just told us our
rates will drop 25% (which really is not sufficient on its own) and now Hydro wants to raise rates! Many rural residents
cannot afford these rate hikes (and couldn't afford the previous rate hikes). Please please, do not allow these rate
hikes.

-- Attachment --





